
 
 
 

Part Change for Marktech Optoelectronics LEDs 
 

Announced March 1, 2021 
 

Effective Immediately 
 

The following parts are affected by this announcement: 
 

MTE1200N-WRC	
	

MTE5116N-WRC	
	  

MTPS9067P-C	
MTE1200W-WRC	

	
MTE5116W-WRC	

	  
MTPS9067WC	

MTE1300N	
	

MTE5270N	
MTE5270P-C	

	  	MTE1300N-WRC	
	

MTE5900N-UY	
	  	MTE1300W	

	
MTE6000N	

	  	MTE1300-WRC	
	

MTE6114N-WRC	
	  	MTE1300W-WRC	

	
MTE6114W-WRC	

	  	MTE2056N-UYG	
	

MTE7110N-WRC	
	  	MTE2087N	

	
MTE7110W-WRC	

	  	MTE3062N-UO	
	

MTE8560P-C	
	  	MTE4047N2-UB	

	
MTE8600N	

	  	MTE4047N-UB	
	

MTE8600N2	
	  	MTE4061W-UO	

	
MTE8600P-C	

	  	MTE4110N-WRC	
	

MTE8600W	
	  	MTE4110W-WRC	

	
MTE8760P-C	

	  	MTE4600N	
MTE4600P-C	

	
MTE8800N	

	  	MTE5016N-WRC	
	

MTE9440N	
	  	MTE5052N-UBG	

	
MTE9460WC	

	   MTE5052W-UBG	
	

MTPS3085P-C	
	   MTE5057N-UYG	

	
MTPS3085WC1	

	   MTE5063W-UR	
	

MTPS8065WC	
	   MTE5066N-UR	

	
MTPS8085CP	

	   MTE5066W-UR	
	

MTPS8085P-C	
	   MTE5115N-WRC	

	
MTPS8085PT	

	   MTE5115W-WRC	
	

MTPS9062WC	
	    

 
 

 
 
 
Effective immediately - Marktech Optoelectronics production facility will be changing suppliers of the stem / 

header used in the manufacturing of the above devices.  The current stem / header has been discontinued by the 

supplier and an alternate source has been obtained.        

 
 

 

 

Part Change Notification 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE 

IMPACT OF CHANGE 



 

Marktech Optoelectronics believes that this change will not affect the majority of 
customers using this product.  There will be no change to the current specification as 
the electrical, optical and mechanical performance will be similar, however, in some 
cases there may be minor variations that could affect specific customer applications.   

 
 
 

Date Event 
March 1, 2021 End-of-life effective date. 
Not Applicable Last day of last-time-buy period - Limited to Stock on hand 

After this date, no further orders will be accepted for this product. 
Not Applicable Last day of technical support 
Not Applicable Last day to request RMA. 

After this date, RMA requests for above components will not be accepted. 
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